I would like to inform you that I attended the Automated Traffic Signal Performance Workshop that was held in Salt Lake City, Utah from 1/26/2016 to 1/27/2016. I left Chicago on 1/25/2016 and returned on 1/27/2016. The total travel cost was $547.32 which included workshop registration ($50), air fare ($234.20), hotel ($202.70) and meals ($60.42). The travel expenses will be reimbursed by the Transportation Pooled Fund Program for Traffic Signal Systems Operations and Management. Please let me know if you have any question.

Thanks,

------------------------------------------------

Yadollah Montazery, Ph.D., PE, PTOE

Assistant Director

Chicago Department of Transportation

